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Y Pwyllgor Iechyd a Gofal Cymdeithasol 

Health and Social Care Committee 

 

Dear Mark, 

The Care and Support (Eligibility) (Wales) Regulations 2015 

In accordance with Standing Order 27.8, I am writing to inform you of the 

Health and Social Care Committee’s intention to consider the draft Care and 

Support (Eligibility) (Wales) Regulations 2015. 

You will be aware that the Committee concluded in its Stage 1 report on the 

Social Services and Well-being Bill that the regulations on eligibility criteria 

made under that Act should be subject to robust scrutiny. The Committee has 

noted its intention to consider these important Regulations on several 

occasions. 

An invitation to submit written evidence has been issued to interested 

stakeholders and oral evidence will be gathered at our meeting on 11 June. 

You have indicated your intention to arrange a debate on the draft Regulations 

before the summer recess, so I will ensure that the Committee’s conclusions 

are available to inform all Members ahead of that debate.  

I am copying this letter to the Chairs of the Constitutional and Legislative 

Affairs and Children, Young People and Education Committees.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Rees AM 

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

 

Mark Drakeford AM 

Minister for Health and Social Services  

 

15 May 2015 
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